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From:  

Sent: 09 February 2015 12:18 
To: SPOC PCC 

Subject: FOI Request 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Further to my email in December I was wondering if I could follow up the email with some standard 
questions to ensure out story is consistent between the different police authorities. 
 
Can you please provide details of your police force budget for 2015-16 and say how much less this is 
in percentage terms compared to the previous year? 
 
How is your force going to meet the savings required? 
 
Are you intending to raise the police precept and if so by how much?  
 
Looking beyond 2015-16, what estimates have you made of the likely budget reduction over the 
following two, three, four or five years? 
 
What plans are being considered to make the likely required savings? 
 
 
My deadline for this is Wednesday at 4pm. I hope I can hear from you then! 
 
Best, 
 
 
From:  
Sent: 15 December 2014 17:36 

To: 'pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk' 

Subject: FW: Budgets 2015/16 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 are taking a look at the policing budgets for 2015/16. I was hoping you could help me with 
provisional budget plans for Humberside in the next year. 
 
We are asking all police commissioners and forces the following question with a hope of gaining an 
idea of the national picture: 
 
- What cuts are they expecting to make? 
- Do they have plans or estimates in place as to how that can be done? 
- What would the impact be on local services? 
 
It would be great if you could get back to me within 48 hours. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 


